注意:考試開始鈴(鐘、鼓)響或燈亮前,不可以翻閱試題本

104 學年度身心障礙學生升學大專校院甄試試題本

甄試類(群)組別:大學組

【第一、二、三、四類組】

考試科目(編號): 英文 (A2202)

一作答注意事項一

- 1. 考試時間:90分鐘。
- 2. 答案卷每人一張,不得要求增補。
- 3. 請核對報考甄試類(群)組別與考試科目是否相符。
- 4. 單選題共 25 題。

單選題,共25題,每題4分

(A) refers

(A) results from

'	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			
文	意字彙				
1.	There is a fine if you in the park. Make sure you throw any waste in the trash can.				
	(A) litter	(B) retain	(C) prefer	(D) attack	
2.	Before looking into the details, Jack over the reading passage to get a rough idea of what it's about.				
	(A) locked	(B) honored	(C) marched	(D) glanced	
3.	Jane has a good voice, but she does not like to sing in public. She has a of being forced to sing at a party.				
	(A) horror	(B) pleasure	(C) dream	(D) quarter	
4.	There seemed to be a gas leak. Mr. Wang asked a plumber to check for any leaking				
	(A) tide	(B) stamp	(C) brick	(D) pipe	
5.	I don't know the exact number, but I that twenty people are coming to the meeting.				
	(A) capture	(B) fasten	(C) estimate	(D) reflect	
6.	The scientist emphasized the importance of creativity, and encouraged the young researchers in his lab to experiment with ideas.				
	(A) strict	(B) bold	(C) idle	(D) fatal	
文	法結構				
7.	Before she was elected president of the club, Mrs. Chen as an accountant in the club for ten years.				
	(A) serves	(B) will serve	(C) had served	(D) has served	
8.	Of the two kinds of surgical operations, a kidney transplant is considered to be difficult one.				
	(A) more	(B) the more	(C) most	(D) the most	
9.		Blood pressure, sometimes to as arterial blood pressure, is the pressure exerted by circulating blood on the walls of blood vessels.			

(B) resulting from (C) results in

(C) referred

(D) is referred

(D) resulting in

(B) is referring

10. Many people believe that this disease _____ a variety of factors.

綜合測驗

Ever since I was little, my favorite season was winter. I loved to play in the snow and enjoyed drinking hot chocolate. _____1___, winter never gave me the special gift of snow on my birthday. The snow sometimes disappeared before my birthday, or started after it. One time, I asked my grandmother _____12___ it didn't snow on my birthday. She laughed and promised that she would make it _____13___ when I was enjoying life to the fullest. That year, before my 16th birthday, my grandmother died, and I cried for days. I was at a(n) _____14___ loss. And I lost all hope of snow.

At my birthday party, I enjoyed the <u>15</u> of my family and friends although I was very sad at the absence of my grandmother. Suddenly, I saw the white snow falling all around. And it was at that moment I knew my grandmother was still with me.

(B) Unfortunately (C) Joyfully (D) Adequately 11. (A) Undoubtedly 12. (A) whether (B) why (C) where (D) when (B) to snow (C) snowing (D) snowed 13. (A) snow (B) financial (C) emotional (D) additional 14. (A) supernatural 15. (A) departure (B) collection (C) mercy (D) company

Many people pursue happiness all their lives. The ultimate happiness in a human life is to love another person as your <u>16</u> self, and through this precious bond to find lasting happiness. Love is our life force, <u>17</u> I call our "spirit energy." We cannot live fully <u>18</u> loving and being loved. Love is the backbone of all well-being and happiness. We are healed, supported, and sustained by this great force. Love is the beginning, middle, and end of all our <u>19</u> emotions. It is essential to increasing our own happiness as well as the well-being of others. <u>20</u>, people who are happy and have many friends are usually those who truly love others.

16. (A) other (B) the other (C) any other (D) all other 17. (A) it (B) what (C) that (D) where 18. (A) due to (B) instead of (C) for (D) without 19. (A) positive (B) plentiful (C) patient (D) practical 20. (A) In contrast (B) For instance (C) Therefore (D) However

閱讀測驗

One of the biggest differences between men and women is how they cope with stress. Under stress, men become increasingly focused and withdrawn while women become increasingly overwhelmed and emotionally involved. At these times, a man's needs for feeling good are different from a woman's. He feels better by solving problems while she feels better by talking about problems. Understanding and accepting these differences reduces unnecessary friction in our relationships.

Let's look at a common example. When Tom comes home from a stressful day, he wants to relax and unwind by quietly reading the news. If he encounters problems at work, he prefers to solve them by himself. Sometimes, he finds relief just by forgetting them. His wife, Mary, also wants to relax from her stressful day. However, she finds relief by talking about the problems of her day. Tom secretly thinks Mary talks too much, while Mary feels ignored. The tension which slowly builds up between them gradually becomes resentment.

This example is present in almost every male-female relationship. Solving this problem depends not on how much people love each other but on how much they understand the opposite sex. Insights about men and women can be **gleaned** by grasping every opportunity to understand how each gender deals with stress, motivation, fulfillment, and appreciation. A thorough comparison between men's and women's behavior may deepen mutual understanding and help improve their relationship.

- 21. What is this passage mainly about?
 - (A) The reason why men are quiet.
 - (B) Strategies in handling divorce.
 - (C) Gender differences in handling stress.
 - (D) The reason why women are emotional.
- 22. According to the passage, which of the following is **NOT** something men would do after a stressful day?
 - (A) Watch the news quietly.
 - (B) Forget about their problems.
 - (C) Seek help from their wives.
 - (D) Solve the problems by themselves.

- 23. What does the example mentioned in the text illustrate?
 - (A) When women would stop talking to men.
 - (B) Why men might be ignored in the family.
 - (C) When men and women fight over job problems.
 - (D) How misunderstandings between men and women start.
- 24. Which of the following is closest in meaning to the word "**gleaned**" in the third paragraph?
 - (A) Gathered.
 - (B) Fulfilled.
 - (C) Compared.
 - (D) Mentioned.
- 25. What is the author's attitude toward the tension between men and women?
 - (A) Angry.
 - (B) Objective.
 - (C) Doubtful.
 - (D) Confident.